
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Declaration Letter 
 

 

Hereby, we, Stanley Black & Decker, Inc. d/b/a Stanley Healthcare, declare 

that for FCC ID: 2AU2RPRIA-01A (original certificate number: 

182181019/AA/00; 182181022/AA/00; 182181023/AA/00), apply for FCC 

Change ID, there is no change in design, circuitry, or construction. All RF 

parameters remain the same as before. 

 
 
 

 
Please be noticed. 

 
 

  
 


